April 9, 1947

Mre. H. H¢ Van An‘"”
1628 Third avenue
Wmtervliiet

New York

Dear Mrs. Tan Antwerp:

It was unfortunate the weather last Saturday
interfered with our plans %o inspect your
Heldeberg property. It has been sgreed

we would not make the trip excepting in fair
waather,

Howsver, we ars »till very much interested

in & transmitter site in the vicinity of

the Heldebergs and at the very first opportunity
would appreciate having another attempt at 1%,

iy plans for next wesk are indefinite, Dut

a3 soon as 1 know when I will have time aveilable,
I will tSelephone you for an sppointment and

will be gled to drive you there and back if you
ars without transportetion. Very soon now

the mountains will be shedding the winter's

anow accumaletion and the roads will become
usable again. led's hope s0.

You will hear from me again soen,

Cordislly yours,

Ernest i, Barvesn
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